
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

2/10/20  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Another Friday and we are well and truly into this term. 
We have had another extremely productive week. Beginning next week all pupils 
will have homework which they will take home each Monday. We ask you to please 
ensure your child returns their homework folder each Tuesday having removed the 
homework for the week from it. When your child completes their daily tasks we 
request you to photograph your child’s finished piece and publish to each class 
teacher via Seesaw.  
 

After School Update: 
We are trialling our After School programme for the month of October only in the 
hope it becomes viable on a long term basis. We are offering each day from 2.00-
3.00p.m. and 3.00-4.00p.m. If you would like your child to attend, can we please 
ask you to send us a message on Parentpay, or email Mrs Morrow on 
lmorrow846@c2kni.net. 
 
Wishing you a restful weekend. 
 
Yours in partnership 
 
C. Wadsworth 
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